
 

 

I am writing about Central Banking’s training course: Central Bank Board: Good 

Governance, Resilience and Enhanced Performance which will be taking place online 

from September 19 – 22, 2022.  

What central banks are asked to do is changing. For institutions that pride themselves on 

continuity and for whom credibility is their stock-in-trade, this is a pivotal time. Three 

dynamics are most pressing.  

Firstly, central banks must contend with the new world of rising inflation and normalising 

monetary policy.  

Second, they are being asked to adapt their mandate and therefore policies and structure to 

tackle climate and offer CBDC.  

Third, they are having to balance changing culture with retaining identity.  

Throughout, central bank boards and executives increasingly recognise the role of their 

institutions as leaders and exemplars, both at home and on the international stage. Yet they 

must also prepare to tackle market disruptions and the threats of increasing geopolitical and 

financial instability. 

This course is designed to equip central bankers to meet these challenges. Each day will 

feature three hours of expert-led Live Content to maximise the opportunity to share and 

learn. I will ensure participants have opportunities to network throughout the course, with 

time set aside for a workshop on implementing key learnings. 

Expert speakers will be joining me to cover topics such as: 

• Overseeing innovation: how accountable are central banks for driving change? 

• Climate risk and environmental, social & governance (ESG) agendas: what can 

central banks contribute? 

• Understanding and overseeing central bank performance   

• Transparency in decision making 

• Digital money issuance, policy and regulation: where do central banks stand? 

 

To join the course, please register online or get in touch with the Central Banking Training 

team for guidance on the registration process, including help with your internal approval: +44 

20 7316 9136 / training@centralbanking.com 

I look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues to the course this September.   

Best regards, 

Audun Grønn   

Former special advisor to the governor, Norges Bank  


